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Bailee leads way at Sea Lake
Congratulations to Bailee Mott who has been
successful in gaining a permanent position as
the Childcare Room Leader at Sea Lake Early
Learning Centre.
As we congratulate Bailee, we say farewell to
Amber Munro who has moved to Geelong.
We want to wish Amber the best and hope she
enjoys living on the coast.
Amber is remaining on our employee list as a
casual, so we may still see her around during
holidays.

Pictured above: Bailee Mott has stepped up into a
permanent role.

Pictured above: A huge thank you to Amber Munro
for her contribution.

Artistic endeavour
Residents of Kaleesa, at MTHCS Sea Lake, are
never short of ideas for their regular craft
sessions.
They’re pictured here with a sample of some of
their latest creations.

Pictured above: Just a sample of the pieces being
created at our Sea Lake hostel.

Your feedback counts!
Thank you again to everyone who took part in
our Early Years survey. Your feedback is helping
us to improve our service and recognise the
contributions of our fantastic staff.

AGM coming up soon
Our Board chairman John Papatheohari will be
a presenter when we hold our Annual General
Meeting next week.
The event is being held at the Ouyen
Community Club from 5pm on Friday 24
February.
Other speakers will include fellow Board
member Frank Piscioneri and Interim Chief
Executive Tracey Wilson.
Please RSVP if you wish to attend using the
details below.

Pictured above: Our Annual General Meeting is
coming up on February 24.

Pictured above: Survey responses covered a wide
range of topics.


